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Decision:  Ridership Growth Strategy 2018-2022 – Preliminary Report 

At its meeting of December 11, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the Ridership Growth Strategy 2018-2022 Preliminary Report for information.

2. Endorse the next steps, which include staff presenting the recommended RGS Action Plan
2018-2022, recommended RGS 2018 Work Plan, and the RGS Consultation Plan for
discussion at the January 25, 2018 Board Strategy Session.




